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Copy of Board’s letter No. 2011/E[Sports]/4[1]/1/Policy Clarifications dated 27.03.2012
is forwarded for information, guidance and necessary action. Board’s letter dated 31.12.2010
quoted therein was circulated under SC No0.09/2011. This circular is also available on the
website and can be accessed at the address www.scr.indianrailways.gov.in .
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Copy of Board’s letter No. 2011/E[Sports]/4[1]/1/Policy Clarifications dated 27.03.2012
[RBE No0.42/2012] Clarification/Corrigendum No. 23

Sub: Recruitment of sportspersons against Sports Quota
Ref: Board’s letter No. 2010/E[Sports]/4[1]/1[Policy] dt.
31.12.2010
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During the 67" Annual General Meeting of the General Council of Railway Sports
Promotion Board, held in Rail Bhavan, New Delhi on 09.11.2011; it was decided by the
House to stop all future recruitment against Sports Quota, in the sport disciplines of
Judo and Karate, from the year 2012-13 onwards.

It is, therefore, advised to delete Judo and Karate from the list of recognized
games, as mentioned under Para 2.7 of Board’'s policy letter dt. 31.12.2010, referred
above, for recruitment of sportspersons against sports quota from 2012-13 onwards.

However, already recruited players in these two sports disciplines will continue to
get the incentives and facilities, as per extant rules, for the participations in National

Championships and other tournaments.
Sd/-
[ S.Banerjee J/DDE [Sports)/RB
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